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October 15, 2008

Dear John,

The station that you heard on Sunday, August 31, 2008 was our station.
WZFG AM, otherwise known to our listeners as AM1100 The Flag. We are
pleased to hear that you can tune us in from your location.

Thank you for listening.
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Jill Helm
Operations Manager,
Sales & Administration

64 Broadway, Fargo, ND 58102
Phone: 701-356-1156 / Fax: 701-356-9299
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